
I would like to nominate Connie Hall as our recipient in November for our Volunteer of the Month  

Connie Hall is a dedicated volunteer who is always willing to help at a moment’s notice!  This is Connie’s 

third year at Garibaldi Grade School and has been such a tremendous volunteer.   Connie is often seen 

wearing her apron while she helps out with numerous art classes during Art Literacy throughout the 

month.  When she isn’t donning her apron, she is often seen in the hallways helping out any teacher 

who is in need.  Connie takes the time to cut out and count our numerous box tops in order for the 

school to receive money to put right back into books for our students.  Connie can be here at a 

moment’s notice to help out when we need her.  Thank you for all of your countless hours of help! 

 

Thank you! 

Janmarie 

 


